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Dear Ms. Lanham:

This letter is in response to your Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Agency for Toxic
Substances and Disease Registry (CDC/ATSDR) Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of
September 7, 2012, regarding raw data, including a glossary of terms and abbreviations, used for
analysis by Dr. Larson in the Libby, Montana Amphibole study. Your request has been assigned
#12-01072-FOIA. You may check on the status of your case by going to our FOIA webpage at
www2a.cdc.gov/od/foiastatus and entering this number. The fiscal year is the first two numbers and
the request ID is the second set of numbers.

Your request will be sent to the areas) which may have pertinent records. Program officials will
initiate a search, and we will provide a copy of all releasable agency records as quickly as possible.
The cut-off date for your request will be the date the search for responsive records is initiated by
program staff. All requests are handled on a first-in, first-out basis.

Please note that the records you seek are maintained outside of this office and our staff has not yet
been able to complete a search to determine whether there are records within the scope of your
request. Accordingly, we will be unable to comply with the twenty-working-day time limit in this
case, as well as the ten additional days provided by the statute. The actual processing time will
depend on the complexity of your request and whether sensitive records, voluminous records,
extensive search, and/or consultation with other Department of Health and Human Services (HHS)
components or other executive branch agencies are involved.

You can learn more about the FOIA and the HHS FOI regulations at the following web address:
www.justice.gov/oip/ and www.hhs.gov/foia/45cfr5.htm1.

The FOIA and HHS FOI regulations allow agencies to recover part of the costs of processing FOIA
requests. There may be a charge for these records. You have been classified as a Category I
Requester and as such, you will be charged for duplication, search time, and review time.

Sincerely,
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• ~ at Brine Norris
CDGATSDR FOIA Officer
Office of the Chief Information Officer
(770)488-6399
Fax: (404) 235-1852

Case 1:13-cv-01155-JEB   Document 1-2   Filed 07/29/13   Page 1 of 1


